In this issue:
Important Dates:

Career...continued from page 1

Did You Know...

You can help incoming NKU Parents!!

Volunteer to be a Parent Panelist at one or more orientation sessions for summer 2013.

Of er your experience and advice to new parents as they begin this important transition process.

Receive additional information about NKU to help prepare you to be an informed panelist and parent!

All volunteers get a free gift!

If you're interested, email parents@nku.edu or post to our Facebook page with questions at:

www.facebook.com/
nkuparents

